
 

SAINT CHRISTOPHER AND NEVIS 

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, FISHERIES, MARINE RESOURCES AND COOPERATIVES  

Media & Communication Unit 

Tel: (869) 467-2475 

E-mail: moamedia@gov.kn 

ST. KITTS ABATTOIR TO RESUME REGULAR 

OPERATIONS ON SUNDAY 7TH JANUARY 

(Basseterre, St. Kitts, January 4, 2024): 

All traders, livestock owners and members of the general 

public are hereby advised that the St. Kitts Abattoir will 

resume its regular operations as of Sunday, January 7th, 

2024 from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

All stakeholders and customers are advised to take note of 

the aforementioned date and timings. We appreciate your 

patience and understanding during the temporary holiday 

closure and look forward to serving you again.  

For any further inquiries or information, please contact 

the St. Kitts Abattoir via email at 

st.kittsabattoir@gmail.com or call (869)465-2335. 
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